From: Bray, Rosalina (NIH/OD) [E] <rosalina.bray@nih.gov> 
To: NIH STAFF TRAINING <NIHSTAFFTRAINING@od.nih.gov>; List EXTRAMURALSTAFF <EXTRAMURALSTAFF@list.nih.gov>
Cc: STAC ALL <STACALL@mail.nih.gov>
Subject:  Yearly NIH Manager Staff Training Feedback Survey
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Dear NIH Extramural Managers,

The NIH Office of Extramural Research (OER), Extramural Staff Training Office (ESTO) will release the 2022 Yearly NIH Manager Staff Training Feedback Survey on January 07, 2022.

We ask for your participation as a Manager or Supervisor to better serve and address the needs of the NIH extramural staff.  ESTO will use the information gathered to evaluate OER-ESTO training activities for NIH extramural staff involved in the administration of grants, contracts, and cooperative agreements. The data collected will also be used to improve the training experience and plan future training opportunities.  

Thank you in advance for your participation.

NIH Extramural Staff Training
Office of Extramural Research (OER)

For staff training information, please visit the NIH Extramural Staff Training Intranet site at 
https://stafftraining.intranet.od.nih.gov/
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